Andrea Gyger

From: John Loveless
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 3:10 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet voting

Dear Secretary of State Williams,

I am writing to you today to urge you to disallow email/internet voting.

The research I have conducted on my own indicates that all of those tech. savvy experts strongly recommend against it.
As we have seen in recent weeks, hacking on the internet reach new heights with millions of US Citizen identities being
stolen, I believe that elections will be next if you allow these new rules.

Those infirm individuals who are located in areas without postal service may be the only exception and I would think that
would be a very small number indeed.

John R. Loveless





